
New North Entrance Traffic Flow for Weekends 

 
If you come from the north (25 mile) on the weekend: please use the new north 

drive to enter the parking lot. This will eliminate competition at the light for cars 

approaching from the south who need to turn in. Those who have limited 

mobility and find the new church north entrance drop-off difficult to navigate 

may continue using the south drive. If you do drop off at the north entry, please 

pull your car as close to the left-hand curb as possible so the cars behind you 

can get around.  

 

If you come from the south (24 mile) on the weekend: you must continue to turn 

into the south drive (at the traffic light. The current design of Schoenherr Road 

does not accommodate a legal left hand turn into the north drive, since there is 

no bypass lane. 

 

Do not exit out the new one-way north drive. The parish does not have 

permission from Macomb County (Schoenherr is a county road) for an exit there. 

Improvements to the parking lot exit flow can only be made in Phase 2, since 

those adjustments require the old rectory to be torn down before there is 

enough room, to widen the exit lanes. The relief for the exit is coming! 
 

 


